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Ørsted A/S has received the enclosed notification pursuant to Article 19 of EU Regulation no. 596/2014 of a transaction

related to shares in Ørsted A/S made by a person discharging managerial responsibilities in Ørsted A/S and/or persons

closely associated with them.

See the transaction of Executive Vice President and Chief Generation Officer (CGO) Godson Njoku in the attached PDF

document.

For further information, please contact:

Global Media Relations

Frederik Høj Rühne

+45 99 55 72 77

freho@orsted.com

Investor Relations

Rasmus Keglberg Hærvig

+45 99 55 90 95

IR@orsted.com

Attachments

Orsted CA no. 20 2025.pdf

Godson Njoku_notification_ 22092025.pdf
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